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28 March 2025 

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

The following is a Company Announcement issued by GPH Malta Finance p.l.c. (the ‘Company’) pursuant to 

the Capital Markets Rules issued by the Malta Financial Services Authority. 

 

Quote 

 

Issue of up to €15,000,000 GPH Malta Finance p.l.c. 5.80% Unsecured Bonds 2032 

 

The Board of Directors of GPH Malta Finance p.l.c. (the ‘Company’) announces that it has received regulatory 

approval from the Malta Financial Services Authority for the issue of up to €15,000,000 5.80% Unsecured 

Bonds redeemable in 2032 (the ‘Bonds’). The Bonds are guaranteed jointly and severally by the Company’s 

parent entity, Global Ports Holding Ltd (10629250).  

 

Application has been made for the Bonds to be listed and traded on the Official List of the Malta Stock 

Exchange. 

 

Full details of the Bonds are set out in the Prospectus dated 28 March 2025, which is available on the Company’s 

website: http://gphmaltafinance.com/. 

 

Unquote  

 

 

 

 

 

Dr Jean C. Farrugia 

Company Secretary  

http://gphmaltafinance.com/

